
Senate Committee: Education and Employment

QUESTION ON NOTICE
Additional Estimates 2016 - 2017

Outcome: Early Childhood and Child Care 

Department of Education and Training Question No. SQ17-000131 

Senator Hanson-Young, Sarah provided in writing.

Cost of new IT system 

Question

Is the cost of the IT computer build included in that $1.6 billion? Where is that up to? 

Answer

The proposed investment for the new Child Care IT system is included in the overall funding 
for the Jobs for Families Child Care Package.

Development of the new Child Care IT system is on track to be implemented from 
2 July 2018.


